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Dear	Parents,		 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 December	4,	2018	

Happy	Holidays!	 Happy	Hanukah!		 Happy	Kwanza!	

Thank	you	for	your	continuous	support,	time	and	effort	dedicated	to	our	schools	and	students.	
None	of	this	could	be	possible	without	your	support.	We	have	many	exciting	activities	
scheduled	for	the	month	of	December.		We	start	the	month	with	our	annual	Christmas	Toy	
Drive	and	Elf	on	the	Shelf	sales.	We	will	accept	toys	up	to	December	21st	and	all	toys	donated	
will	be	given	to	St.	Mathews	Church	for	distribution.	Also,	on	December	5th	we	will	begin	
Holiday	Grams	for	2.00	dollars	and	sales	will	continue	until	December	19th.	In	addition	to	our	
usual	Tuesday	Pizza	sales,	this	month	we	will	be	selling	Hot	Dogs	and	a	drink	on	Mondays	for	
2.00	dollars.		
	
December	6th,	we	will	be	hosting	“It	Only	Took	One”	foundation.	They	will	be	speaking	to	our	
students	about	the	benefits	a	library	offers,	and	students	will	receive	a	library	card.	On	
December	7th	we	will	be	hosting	a	Holiday	Family	Movie	Night	starting	at	6.00	pm	for	5.00	
dollars-includes	drink	and	chips.	Kona	Ice	is	back!	They	will	be	on	campus	on	the	6th	and	20th.		
	
Don’t	forget	to	get	your	holiday	pictures.	We	will	be	taking	our	holiday	pictures	on	Friday	the	
14th.	On	the	December	17th	at	6.30	pm	sharp	we	will	be	hosting	our	annual	Winter	Concert	
directed	by	our	Music	teacher,	Ms.	Verdesotto.	Please	make	sure	you	plan	accordingly,	so	all	
students	may	participate.	We	will	close	out	the	month	with	our	Student	of	the	Month	
Breakfast	on	the	18th	and	on	Thursday	the	20th	its	our	Holiday	Dance.	Please	join	me	on	the	
21st	for	our	last	“Cafecito	with	Mr.	G”	of	2018.	
	
I	would	like	to	wish	you	and	your	loved	ones	an	amazing	holiday	season	and	blissful	new	year!		
I	look	forward	to	seeing	all	of	you	around	campus	and	during	our	scheduled	events.	
	

	

	

Guillermo	M.	Gonzalez	

 


